
 

 

   
  

 
 

DATE:  March 21, 2023 

TOPIC: Village of Lincolnwood Intergovernmental Agreement 

PREPARED BY: David Russo 

 

Recommended for: 

☒ Action 

☒ Discussion 

☒ Information 

 

Purpose/Background: 

The District and Village of Lincolnwood have been working on an Intergovernmental Agreement to 

codify use of each other’s facilities. The Agreement outlines which facilities can be used and during 

what times in the day.    

 

District Legal Counsel has reviewed this Agreement and incorporated language to ensure any 

Village use of District facilities would factor in existing rentals that the District has authorized. 

Additionally, there were minor edits to specific time frames District facilities become available for 

Village use. The Village accepted all the changes.  

 

Fiscal Impact: 

None 

 

Recommendation: 

It is the Administrative recommendation that the Facilities Committee concurs to recommend to the 

    Board of Education to approve this Intergovernmental Agreement between Lincolnwood School  

    District 74 and the Village of Lincolnwood from April 6, 2023 to August 31, 2027.  

 

Executive Summary 

Facilities Committee Meeting 


